
Dear Parents and Carers,

What a year!!!! To have seen what our children have 
achieved over this year with the fantastic support of yourselves and
our staff is truly humbling. Following all of the adversity caused by
the pandemic, our children have done their very best over this year in
all areas of their development. In particular, it has been truly joyful to
see in person everyone returning to our schools this term and I know
that you all have really appreciated this and have celebrated with us.
I always have a huge sense of pride in being part of such a fantastic
organisation, knowing we are working together to achieve for all!

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our brilliant Year 6
children who will be leaving us at the end of this term for pastures
new; you have all made us very proud and we all wish you well for
the future. I would also like to thank all parents and carers for
everything that you have done to support the children and our
schools and I wish you all a very happy and enjoyable summer break.

I look forward to seeing many of you on our return in September.

With very best wishes, 

Paul Harris
CEO 
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SEND Bowling Event



The Tapscott Learning Trust Sports Hub
arranged Ten Pin Bowling Event for our
SEND Pupils in partnership with
Panathlon which took place at the O2 and
focused on making sure the children are 
engaging with sport, are active and also 
work with other children. 

Pearson National Teaching Award Nominee

We are delighted to announce that the Tapscott
Learning Trust has been recognised by the
Pearson National Teaching Awards with a
Certificate of Excellence for its Impact through
Partnership! This truly shows testament that by
working together, we can achieve for all!

Festival of Voices
Curwen and Ranelagh's school choir sang
their hearts along with many other schools at
Hackney Empire as part of 'The Sound of
Musicals'. A huge well done to all the
children and staff involved!






Jubilee Celebrations across the Trust

In honour of the Queen's Jubilee:-

At North Beckton:-

At Ranelagh:-

At Curwen:-

At Kensington:-

Goodbye and good luck to our Year 6's



On to the next steps of your journeys - Secondary school!
We know that you will all go on to do amazing things and
we look forward to hearing news of your adventures and
achievements! Good luck in the future and pop back and
see us some time!

A TRI-umph!! 



Three of our Trust schools have been 
awarded GOLD in the Schools Games Mark, 
a Government led awards scheme recognising
schools for their commitment to the 
development of competition. Congratulations to Kensington,
North Beckton & Ranelagh!!

Shaping our Future



                                Members of our TTLT Pupil Parliament
                                have held an important meeting with
                                Next Generation Newham. The children
                                shared ideas which will shape the
                                future of Newham and discussed the
                                leisure facilities available for young
people and what they could do to promote Newham Young
People's Charter. The children particularly wanted to know
how the borough are supporting people fleeing from war in
other countries and made some suggestions.

Celebrating with Get Set

With the ten year anniversary of the London 2012
Games approaching, Curwen was asked by London Get
Set to be part of the celebration to showcase the
contribution made towards PE and to 
highlight the benefits of being part of
the Get Set Network. On Tuesday, the
school had the privilege of hosting
 Mohamed Sbihi MBE and Ollie Hynd 
MBE who spoke o the children about
 how they becamethe best at their 
sport and that if they work hard that 
they too could one day become an
 Olympic or Paralympic athlete. 
The whole of the event was also 
attended by BBC London and ITV
London, who subsequently 
broadcast the event on the news.

Day 4 Us

North Beckton celebrated 'Day for Us' focused around
'Keeping Safe'. Children spent the day learning about how
to keep themselves safe in different environments and
explored the services in the 
community that help us keep safe.
They discussed what to do and who 
to contact in emergencies, how to
be safe around hazards and risks at
home and in the community and 
how to report personal concerns, including whilst online.

Visitors from Germany



                               Prof. Dr. Fabian Van Essen from
                               Germany and Jessica Casanova from
                               Luxembourg visited Kensington
                               focusing on different areas, including,
                               multilingualism, inclusion & curriculum
content. They visited classrooms & interviewed different
members staff. Kensington hopes to facilitate another visit
of professionals from Europe next year.

Olympic Drawing Workshop





                                 Families from all over Newham came
to                              Ranelagh's Olympic drawing workshop
                                 for Newham Heritage Month.
                                 Salvatore Rubbino, a childrens
                                 illustrator has been working with the
                                 school for last 3 months taking his        
                                 skills out into the community with
                                 over 40people taking part! 



TTLT AWARDS 2022
On Fr iday 1st  July ,  TTLT hosted our  fourth awards ceremony YouTube.  We

were jo ined by sponsors ,  parents ,  VIPs  and a l l  the chi ldren f rom al l  our
schools .  A  big thank you to  a l l  parents ,  pupi l ,  s taf f  and our  sponsors !  The

video is  avai lable  to  watch on YouTube .

Outstanding Contr ibut ion to  School  L i fe  -  Years  3  to  6

Adele - Ranelagh
Outstanding Contr ibut ion to  School  L i fe  -  Nursery  to  Year  2

Hudson - Rebecca Cheetham Nursery
Outstanding Educat ional  Achievement -  KS2

Praveen - Kensington
Outstanding Educat ional  Achievement -  KS1

Amara - Curwen
Outstanding Educat ional  Achievement -  EYFS

Sidney - Kensington
Sport  Achievement Award

Aqsa - North Beckton

PUPIL AWARDS

Young Achiever  Award

Theo - Ranelagh
Creat iv i ty  Award

Laureen - Ranelagh

Unsung Hero Award

Wahida Malik - Curwen
Kazi Sadia Sultana - Kensington

OTHER AWARDS

Staf f  Member who enhances school  l i fe

Aisha Sheikh - Ranelagh
Li fet ime Achievement Award

Rosina Junco Heredero - North Beckton
External  Provider  Award

Lisa Turpin - Curwen

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2NC6OwdIzq4

